
Redwood City Señors Softball Club 
Minutes from May 14, 2025 

Meeting brought to order at 6:50 p.m. 
The meeting was held in the Sunset Room, Veterans Memorial Building, Redwood City 
Board members present:  Dennis Logie, Pete Lewis, Rick Bowly, Ron Okada, Randy Gavron 
and Deborah Coyne 
Not present: William Picht,  Mike Lake 
Guest: Pat Michael 

Minutes and Treasurer’s Report approved. 
1- Progress on the tournament. Pat reported ongoing work on entries and awards. The board 
then decided to give a $20.00 gift card from Dick’s Sporting Goods to the three teams(15 
players) that win their division.  We will get envelopes with a club insignia for presentation on 
the day of the tournament. 

2- Fall night league going well. Nothing more to report. 

3- Spring Fling on schedule as planned. Pat showed the board the menu. 

4- The Board asked Laura Afoa if she would like Junior’s membership refunded. She would like 
it to be donated at one of the events. 

5- The Rain Line has not been working. We will work to remedy that. Sergio will continue to do 
both day play and night league lines. He gave his ok. 

6- A new rule has been adopted. “An ejected player will  be suspended immediately for eight 
days from Day play, Night league and Saturday play.” 

7- Rick has turned over the Giants game trip planning to Bill (surprise!). 

8- Rick will be speaking to Brenda about helping with the website. 

Meeting adjourned at 8:15 p.m. Next meeting Wednesday, June 4, 2025 

Minutes submitted by Deborah Coyne 


